
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 26th October 2023 we will be holding a Reception Fancy Dress Halloween party.  

There will be music, dancing and some party games.  The children will also receive a small party 

bag with a drink and a snack. 

 

As the party will take place between 2.15 – 3.00 pm, the children should come to school in 

their school uniform and will be able to get changed in their classrooms straight after lunch.  

Could they please bring their change of clothes in a named carrier bag on the Thursday morning. 

 

Collection will be as normal at the end of the day.  

 

The cost of the party and party bag is £4.00 and can now be paid by ParentPay and once you 

have paid, this will also be giving permission for your chid/children to attend the disco.  To 

ensure your child gets a ticket, please pay before Monday 23rd October 2023.   

 

If you would like your child to attend but not receive the party bag and snacks, you do not 

need to pay.   

If you do not wish for your child to attend, as it is during the school day, your child(ren) will 

be supervised with an activity in the classroom.  Please let your child’s class teacher know if 

they will not be attending.  Thank you. 

 

The School Council Team  

Amelia, Duru, Noah, Harry and Elliot           

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://www.parentpay.com/

